Karl Fetterelace

From: Joe Vertel <J.Vertel@mosman.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 11 May 2021 2:12 PM

To: Karl Fetterplace

Subject: RE: Modification Application for Taronga Zoo Upper Australia Precinct (SSD-10456-MOD-1) -
COUNCIL

Hi Karl,

There are no issues which Council wishes to raise about the proposed modification application for the
Upper Australia precinct.

Regards
Joe Vertel

Joe Vertel
Senior Planning Advisor
Mosman Municipal Council
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From: Karl Fetterplace <Karl.Fetterplace@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 11 May 2021 9:38 AM

To: Council <council@mosman.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Modification Application for Taronga Zoo Upper Australia Precinct (SSD-10456-MOD-1) - COUNCIL

Good morning,

| am following up on the below. Noting comments have not yet been received, if you intend to comment could you
please do so directly to myself by CoB today.

If you have any enquiries, please contact me on 02 9274 6263 at karl.fetterplace@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Regards,

Karl

From: Karl Fetterplace
Sent: Friday, 23 April 2021 12:49 PM



